
 
 

 

 

 
March 8, 2024 

 
Dear Regina Public Schools Families: 

The Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation has announced that there will be a three-day withdrawal of extra-
curricular activities on Monday, March 11; Tuesday, March 12; and Wednesday, March 13, 2024.  

As a result, on those three days, all extra-curricular activities will be cancelled, including competitions/games, 
practices, clubs and other activities that were scheduled to take place before school, over the noon hour, after 
school and in the evening.  Classes are unaffected and will continue as usual. 

Please note that Monday, March 11, 2024 is a professional development day and there are no classes for 
students on that day.  

As we continue to receive job action updates from the STF, we will notify families and staff as soon 
as possible of any impacts in Regina Public schools, via email/text using our School Messenger 
system, as well as on our website, Edsby, and social media platforms. 

If you have general questions or concerns, please email the school division at info@rbe.sk.ca or call 
306-523-3000. 

Should you have any questions about the specific activities impacted at your student’s school, please 
contact the school directly.  

 

 
Darren Boldt 
Director of Education/CEO 
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